
Tuesday 19th December 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Year 3 Homework expectations

We would like to remind you that our school homework policy states that children are
expected to read, practise their spellings and complete some maths homework 5
times per week. To record that this has been completed, their home-school diaries
need to be ticked off and signed by an adult at home. Please see below for where
this should happen.

We will be monitoring this after the Christmas holidays and setting up a
consequence system whereby those children who have completed the expected
amount of homework will get some additional play, and those who have not
completed a sufficient amount will have an opportunity to complete this in school.
This is in line with other year groups within the school.

Please encourage your child to take responsibility for their homework and for getting
their diaries signed off by an adult to confirm they have completed the expected
amount of weekly homework.

We will be discussing this with the children during our first week back after the
Christmas holidays and reminding them of our homework expectations. The
additional learning that the children complete at home really does have an impact on
their learning in school so we thank you for your continued support with this. 

Kind regards

Year 3 team

Miss Miah Miss Goddard Miss Stone Mrs Gregory


